
 

       

    
  

Our Ref: TWE.JCPEaster Success Sessions 

15th March 2024 
 
Dear Families 

 
RE: Year 11 Easter Success Sessions  
 
To support students in the build up to their final exams we will be offering a series of in-school success 
sessions over the Easter holidays. The aim of these is to consolidate students' knowledge and exam 
technique, along with increasing their confidence, at a critical point in the year.  

 

Whilst sessions are open to all, students should speak with subject teachers about which they should 
attend and prioritise those that were highlighted on the letter that went home to all students last half 
term. There is no expectation for students to attend all sessions. They need to strike a balance 
between in school support, revision at home and rest/well-being.    

 
Sessions will run from Tuesday 2nd April - Thursday 4th April and on Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 
10th April. Sessions in the morning will run between 9am – 11.30am, and in the afternoon between 
12.00pm and 2.30pm. Those who are attending full days will need to bring a packed lunch with them 
and will be able to use the tables set up in the atrium as an eating area between sessions, however no 
food will be available to purchase.  

 
On arrival students should enter the building through the main doors in the Atrium. There will be sign-
in sheets, where students will need to put their name and the session they are attending. Students 
should use the central staircase in the atrium to access each session. They will also be required to sign 
out when they have finished their day.  

 
Students are not required to wear school uniform.   

 
Expectations around behaviour and conduct will be the same as if students were in school normally. 
Any student not meeting these will be asked to leave their session and will be unable to attend any 
further ones over the Easter period.   

 
A full timetable of sessions is attached to this email and has been sent separately to students in Year 
11. There is also a copy on the school website. If you have any questions or queries about the 
timetable, please do not hesitate to contact me via email: t.west@stowhigh.com. Alternatively, if you 
would like to know more about a specific session, please contact the relevant Director of Faculty.  
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I would also like to draw you attention to the ‘Boost your grade sessions’ being offered by The 
Community School. They will be running both online and face-to-face sessions for a range of subjects 
including Maths, English and Science. If you would like to know more about these sessions, please 
contact Claire Meadows-Smith via email: claire@thecommunityschools.co.uk or phone: 
07747037441.  
 
Alternatively you can visit their website: https://thecommunityschools.co.uk/grade-booster-revision-
face-to-face-courses/ 

 
To get an idea of numbers and ensure each in school session is viable we will be asking students in 

Year 11 to complete a survey next week about those they think they may attend. To help us with this 

please could you discuss the timetable with your son/daughter over the next few days. 

If you have any questions of queries about the above please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind Regards 
 

Tom West  

  
Mr West 
Assistant Headteacher  
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